
Edgar Law Firm Announces $5,000,000 Nationwide CVS 
Settlement 

September 1, 2011 

Edgar Law Firm LLC, serving as co-lead counsel, announces that on September 
1, 2011, the Circuit Court of Jackson County, Missouri, the Honorable John M. Torrence 
presiding, approved a nationwide settlement in a consumer class action, which was filed 
on behalf of a number of plaintiffs against defendants CVS Pharmacy, Inc. and CVS 
Caremark Corporation (“CVS”). The case stems from CVS's practice of charging a fee 
to customers (or customers' representatives) who requested a copy of pharmacy 
prescription records. Plaintiffs claim that the fees charged by CVS were unreasonable 
and that CVS committed breach of contract and was unjustly enriched by their 
collection. The settlement provides for a fund of approximately $5,000,000 to provide 
monetary relief to the class, which includes over 400,000 persons/entities that paid for 
pharmacy prescription records since January 1, 2003.   
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